
 

For more information visit our website at Information www.toronto.ca/planning/developmentapplications   
 

 

The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. 
We invite you to get involved. 

 

Hillside Drive – Green Street Project 

Community Workshop 
 

The City will hold a community workshop on July 17, 2014 with the Hillside Drive/Broadview Avenue 
community as part of the Hillside Green Street Project.   
 
Please join us at the community workshop where we will discuss ideas to improve the streetscape 
along the northern portion of Hillside Drive, south of Gamble Avenue.  We will also present 
information regarding the proposed by-law to close the new 0.3 metre reserve strip to vehicular traffic 
(refer to attached sketches). 
 
Details are as follows: 

 

 Date: Thursday July 17, 2014 
 Time: 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm 

 Place: 1050 Broadview Ave (Broadview Co-op Common Room) 
 

For more information regarding the Green Street Project you can contact Sheila Boudreau, Planner, 
Urban Design at sboudre@toronto.ca or 416-392-1553 or Emily Caldwell, Acting Planner, Community 
Planning at ecaldwe@toronto.ca or 416-392-7574. 
 
For more information regarding the proposed by-law for the new reserve strip, you can contact  
Dave Twaddle, Manager, Traffic Planning at twaddle@toronto.ca or 416-392-7713. 

 
You may also contact Councillor Mary Fragedakis, Ward 29, at (416) 392-4032. 
 
Notice to correspondents: 
Personal information received at community consultation meetings / workshops or contained in 
correspondence with the City is collected under sections 8 and 136 of the City of Toronto Act, 2006 
specifically for creating a public record of information potentially relevant to making an informed decision. 
Questions about the collection of this information may be directed to the email address listed above. 
 
Compliance with City Council policy respecting Notice may result in you receiving duplicate notices. 

Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice. 
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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Council of the City of Toronto proposes to pass a by-law to permanently close a portion of the 
east limit of Hillside Drive, approximately between 15 Hillside Drive and Gamble Avenue, shown as 
Parts 1 and 2 on Sketch No. PS-2014-005 and Parts 1 and 2 on Sketch No. PS-2014-006. 
 
At its meeting to be held in the Toronto City Hall on August 12, 2014, commencing at 10:00 a.m., the 
Toronto and East York Community Council will hear in person or by his or her counsel, agent or 
solicitor, any person who wishes to speak to this matter. 

 
To view a copy of the proposed by-law and plan to close the highway, obtain additional information, 
submit comments or address the Toronto and East York Community Council meeting on August 12, 
2014, please contact the following City official no later than 12:00 p.m. on August 11, 2014. 
 
 
 
Rosalind Dyers, Administrator 
Toronto and East York Community Council 
City Clerk’s Office, Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West, 2nd Floor, West Tower  
Toronto, Ontario. M5H 2N2 
Telephone: 416-392-7033; Facsimile: 416-397-0111 
E-mail: rdyers@toronto.ca 
 
 
 
Special assistance for members of the public: City staff can arrange for special assistance with 
some advance notice. If you need special assistance, please call 416-392-7033, TTY 416-338-0889 
or e-mail teycc@toronto.ca. 
 
Notice to people writing or making a presentation to the Toronto and East York Community 
Council: The City of Toronto Act, 2006 and the City of Toronto Municipal Code authorize the City of 
Toronto to collect any personal information in your communication or presentation to City Council or 
its committees. 
  

The City collects this information to enable it to make informed decisions on the relevant issue(s). If 
you are submitting letters, faxes, e-mails, presentations or other communications to the City, you 
should be aware that your name and the fact that you communicated with the City will become part of 
the public record and will appear on the City’s website. The City will also make your communication 
and any personal information in it – such as your postal address, telephone number or e-mail 
address – available to the public, unless you expressly request the City to remove it. 
 
The City videotapes committee and community council meetings. If you make a presentation to a 
committee or community council, the City will be videotaping you and City staff may make the video 
tapes available to the public. 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
If you want to learn more about why and how the City collects your information, write to the City 
Clerk's Office, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto, ON, M5H 2N2 or call 416-392-7033. 
  

 
This notice shall also constitute notice to the public of the proposed highway closure in accordance 
with the requirements of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment for Schedule A+ activities. 
 
 
This Notice is dated this 27th day of June, 2014. 
 
Ulli S. Watkiss 

City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 

 

  


